Hitcham & Taplow Society
Treasurer’s report year ending Oct 31st 2020-11-09       
1. With no Easter Egg hunt and no Village Green party the accounts are simple.
2. Income is down on last year with some cash subscriptions being collected after the year end .
3. The appeal for funds to enable the WWII dead to be recorded on the war memorial raised £890 which is sufficient and is held in our current account.
4. The Air pollution monitor was funded by the Parish Council but routed through the society; due to these changed times, the monitoring plan has been abandoned for now and the funds returned to the Parish Council.
5. The costs that are not yet paid refer to our web site and the autumn newsletter for neither of which invoices have been received by year end.
6. Thanks to Jim Rousou for checking the accounts and improving the presentation of the Year End Report.
7. May I make a further plea to those members who pay cash subscriptions to change to paying by standing order.

Robert Hanbury
